
Ray Gerber Editorial Award
Guidelines

1. Articles eligible for the award
must be written by a member
of the MAGCS who is cur-
rently a Golf Course Super-
intendent. All articles pub-
lished in On Course meeting
this requirement will be con-
sidered; however, the On
Course With the President,
Director's Column and the
Super- N -Site articles will not
be eligible.

2. Eligible articles include those
published in the September
througli August editions of
On Course.

3. Judging of the articles will be
based on the following criteria:

a. Article provides useful tech-
nical data or information.

Director's Column
(continued from page 4)
member who thinks he knows as
much about turf maintenance and
equipment as we do.

In the public sector, we are
often compared to the conditions
of private clubs. My park district
officials sometime get the opportu-
nity to play private country clubs.
They often wonder why our golf
course is not maintained to such
conditions as the Knollwood,
Skokie, or Ivanhoe type of courses
are. Simply put, the public golf
courses have to be maintained to
handle 50,000 rounds in a year.
This means having your greens
stimp at 7 to 8 feet, instead of 10
feet plus. When the golfers are
pushed off the first tee every eight
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b. The article is clear and easy
to read.

c. Illustrations, tables, photo-
graphs, charts, etc., help to
explain or support the text
and add to the article's
value.

d. The article is timely (infor-
mation is current and is
presented at the appropri-
ate time of the season).

e. The article is useful to
the superintendent in the
performance of his duties
and responsibilities.

4. Articles originally published
elsewhere and then published
in On Course will not be con-
sidered for the award.

to nine minutes from dawn to dusk,
seven days a week, it is very difficult
to get tasks done. At Sportsman's,
we do the majority of our pesticide
applications at night. I don't feel
comfortable doing it at night
because of not being able to see if I
have a clogged nozzle or if the
sprayer has a problem; but with the
amount of play that we receive, we
are left with little choice of when to
spray. Another maintenance prac-
tice that is hard to get accomplished
with so many golfers is topdressing
greens. Kiln dried sand has helped
with that challenge.

Superintendents at every golf
course, be it public or private, are
faced with challenges in the field
of greenkeeping. It is imperative

5. There must be at least six arti-
cles in a qualifying year
(September through August)
to be considered. If less than
six articles qualify in anyone
year, those qualifying will be
carried over to the next
year( s) until there are six arti-
cles to be judged.

6. A panel of five judges will
select the winning entry. The
panel will consist of the
MAGCS President, the
CDGA pathologist, a staff
member from the University
of Illinois, a retired superin-
ten dent and the Editor.

Editors note: See this year)s
award contestants on page 28.

that you stay attuned to what's
happening out there. That doesn't
mean just going to educational
seminars in the winter. You have
to get out to other golf courses
during the season. After all, you
are being compared to the other
clubs, so take advantage of oppor-
tunities to play and visit other
clubs. You may just pick up an
idea or two on how to solve some
of the challenges that you are
faced with .•


